Questions on Notice
John Holland
1. When will the park reopen?
Response: Rozelle Parklands reopened on Thursday 2 May 2024.
2. What concerns did you have with the mulch prior the discovery of asbestos in January 2024?

Response: There were instances priorto the discovery of asbestos at Rozelle Parklands where concerns
were raised regarding the content of the mulch provided to the project. These were outlined by Graeme
Silvesterat Page 27 Paragraph 18 of the transcript. However, itis important to note that neither of these
instances involved the presence of asbestos.

3. StPeter’s Interchange/CPB to answer

Response: This question is best answered by CPB Contractors.
4. What dates were NDAs withdrawn re headphones?

Response: From 3 November 2021, residents who received headphones were no longer required to sign
a deed poll containing confidentiality provisions.

5. Did the initial tender for Rozelle not attract a suitable bid, which led to RMS contracting CPB to
undertake the work?

Response: This question is best referred to Transport for NSW.
6. Are there any outstanding community issues to be resolved?

Response:|lam advised, Transport for NSW and the Independent Property Impact Assessment Panel are
currently managing several residential property matters.



